
From: bhill@ausgrid.com.au
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: Fwd: Sir Moses Montefiore
Date: Friday, 17 March 2017 1:14:02 PM

Any Robertson

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "bhill@ausgrid.com.au" <bjhill171047@gmail.com>
Date: 17 March 2017 12:57:01 pm AEDT
To: "infomation@planning.nsw.gov.au" <infomation@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Sir Moses Montefiore

Jewish Home Randwick

They keep on asking for modifications, that word is not correct it changes.
The Planning & Environment keep saying yes.
I believe you should maybe change your name leave of the Environment.
I strongly object to the continuing changes that are eventuating
And if say yes they will keep coming.
I hope you are strong enough to say no more
Thank you
Brian Hill
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